
DYE TEST INFORMATION
P E N N S Y L V A N I A

Property owners selling their parcel are required to be in compliance with all dye 
testing ordinances and must complete and pass the test in order to be eligible for 
sale. It is required by The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection 

in order to control overloading of the sanitary sewer system. 

A dye test, typically performed by a plumber or inspector verifies if the 
gutters, driveway drains, yard drains, or other storm water collection devices 

on the property are connected to the correct sewer system and are in compliance 
with the local government regulation. The requirements, fees, and 

procedures vary by the property’s location. 
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